January 30, 2014

Hi families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]What a fun week!  We talked about winter all week long.  The children are using some great words to describe the weather every day during circle.  We also learned our next Lively Letter, “l.”  To reinforce this letter, we practiced it in many different ways.  One of the children’s favorite was walking on different lines (“l” for lines ;) ) on the rug, while practicing its sound and listening to its Lively Letter song.  We also practiced identifying the letters in our names and writing them, by tracing the letters.  
Another activity the children loved was the reading of “The Mitten” by Jan Brett.  Ms. Rose and Ms. Natalie, made this classic story interactive and fun.  
Have a great weekend!
Ms. Jen
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